
 

Town of Sanbornton ~ Recreation Commission~ Meeting Minutes 
July 14th, 2009 ~ 7:00 p.m. ~ Town Park  

 
Members: Corey Robinson, Chairman, Marc Cray, Heather Goodwin, Joel Smith, Tracy Wood, Andrew Livernois, Selectmen 
Representative and Juliana Lonergan, Coordinator. 

 
Members in attendance: Robinson, Wood, Smith and Lonergan. 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:08 p.m 
 
Hope in Motion: The Sanbornton team once again participated in The 28th Annual Prouty Century Bike Ride & Challenge Walk held 
on July 11, 2009 in Hanover. This year the team had 37 members. The team is hoping to increase members next year.  
 
Financials sheets were reviewed.  
 
Meeting minutes from June 8th, 2009 were read. Motion:  A motion was made by Mrs. Wood and seconded by Mr. Smith to accept 
the June 8th, 2009 meeting minutes as read. Vote: Affirmative – Unanimous 
 
Summer Day Camp: Mrs. Lonergan updated that camp was off to a great start. The new equipment purchased for the program is 
well enjoyed by the campers. The two new organization racks makes storing the new equipment much easier. The new rash guard 
shirts purchased make beach days so much more fun. The new shirts repel the water and are almost dry when the campers get out 
of the water. Despite the rainy start camp is well structured so campers do not get bored. 
 
Town Park Base Plan: The Commission looked over the draft base plan from Lepene and will present the finished product to the 
Board of Selectmen.   
 
Beaches: The beaches are well attended despite the rainy weather. Discussion on safety procedures for the lifeguards was 
discussed. The new building for Winnisquam beach has been ordered and should arrive early next month.  
 
Play Soccer: This year camp was cancelled, due to low turn out of camper’s registrations.   
 
Swim Lessons: The first session of swim lessons was well attended. The second session had openings and will continue to accept 
registrations.  
 
Golf: Golf lessons have been challenging due to the rainy weather. Next session will start and hopefully it will be able to complete 
on schedule.  
 
Tennis: Tennis was well received. However, again the rain made lesson times challenging with many make-up times having to be 
set.  
 
Fall Soccer: The soccer flyer will go out shortly. Coaches will be needed for most age groups. Lonergan will contact last year’s 
coaches and see who will be returning.  
 
Old Home Day: Saturday, July 18th at Farmers’ Market Field. The Recreation department will host a cribbage tournament.  
 
Next months meeting is Tuesday, August 11, 2009 at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Park.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:40 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
 
 
Juliana E. Lonergan, Coordinator 
 
These minutes are subject to review and approval of the Recreation Commission. 


